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Nevada County Department of Public Works, Transit Services Division 

950 Maidu Ave., Suite 170 
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Dear Robin Van Valkenburgh or Panos Kokkas, 

Congratulations! Your FY21-22 Low Carbon Transit Operations Program (LCTOP) project 

meets the guidelines of the program and has been authorized for funding.  The 

California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in coordination with the California 

Air Resources Board, reviewed the project(s) listed below and have determined they 

meet the requirements for funding.  The funding will be allocated directly to you, the 

lead agency, by the State Controller’s Office. 

 

21-22-D03-029 - Contactless Fare Payment System Implementation  - $132,811 

Please use the project ID number listed above on all future correspondence with 

Caltrans LCTOP including all project activity reports, corrective action plans and final 

reports.  A list of awarded FY 21-22 projects will be posted on the LCTOP website 

(http://www.dot.ca.gov/drmt/splctop.html) along with project summaries.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact LCTOP Branch Chief 

Courtney Williams, by phone at 916-216-2748 or by email at 

LCTOPcomments@dot.ca.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wendy King 

Office Chief 

Transit Grants and Contracts 

Division of Rail and Mass Transportation 

California Department of transportation 
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